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Since the election and installation of our PARTT State Director, Dee Moore, I have acted as a
mentor to her. In May, 2017, T had an orientation meeting with our State Director and presented
her with a timeline of my activities as State Director and important IRS filings and deadlines. I
worked with her in establishing her board and with preparations for her biennium.

During this past year, I attended the San Benito PART Scholarship Christmas Party and the Rio
Grande City/Roma PART Posada. In April, I plan to attend the Lower Valley Pan American
Observance Day Celebration as well as the Upper Valley Pan American Observance Day
Celebration.

In March, 2018, I helped to facilitate an Alliance Presentation on Leadership for Our Alliance
Director General, Nhury Gutierrez Vilches.

I continue to work towards our goal of “One for All and All for One” .
Abrazos,

Isabel G. Vezzetti
PARTT Immediate Past State Director



